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NOTIFICATION TO PUBLIC REGARDING INSPECTION OF INSTRUCTIONAL 
MATERIALS 

 
 
The Director of Curriculum and Instruction is responsible for coordinating inspections 
of instructional materials at the schools.  Their office is located at the Administration 
Building Central Office. They can be reached by calling (219) 942-8885. 
 
Members of the public have the right to inspect instructional materials, including but 
not limited to print and non-print materials, teacher’s manuals, films, tapes and any 
other supplementary material, used as part of the educational curriculum. 
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